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**CHS Boys Volleyball Team Update** 

Due to overwhelming demand, the BPS athletic department will be adding a JV team to 

boys volleyball. This will expand the opportunity for our boys to get experience and develop 

their skills at a younger age! Coach Zasowski will be holding a second organizational meeting 

THIS Wednesday (6/12/19) after school in the LGI room. This is short but important meeting. 

Students will be given a tryout packet with forms that must be completed and returned in 

order to tryout. Students should attend this second meeting EVEN IF they attended 

the first. Boys currently in grades 6-11 are invited to attend this meeting! 

 

BPS will be holding FREE Boys Volleyball Camps at City Honors on July 2, 3 and 8-11 for boys 

ENTERING grades 7-11. 

See the flyer here: 

https://cityhonors.org/files/documents/bps_summer_volleyball_camp_flyer.pdf 

Register here: http://bit.ly/bpsvballcamp.  

 

The Niagara Frontier Volleyball Association will be holding an additional Free Clinic for players 

that are intending to try out for the volleyball team on July 16th. Busing will be provided! 

Students can register at the following link: http://bit.ly/NFVballCamp. The hours of this camp 

are TBA. Please include your email as a part of registration and you will be notified as soon as 

the hours are confirmed. 

And don’t forget, If your son is currently in grades 5-7, Daemen College will be holding an 
introductory volleyball camp July 1-2 and again August 12-13. This is a great opportunity to 
see if the sport is right for your son! Learn more here: 
https://static.daemenwildcats.com/custompages/Camp%20Brochures/2019/Women's%20Volle
yball%202019%20Summer%20Camp%20Brochure.pdf  
 

Questions about the CHS Boys Volleyball teams? Email coach Zasowski at 

jzasowski@buffaloschools.org. 

 

CHS Varsity Cross Country Team: Organizational Meeting 

The City Honors Boys & Girls Cross Country season is right around the corner! Boys and girls 

currently in grades 8-11 are invited to an informational meeting this Friday, June 14th at 2:45 

pm in the LGI Room at CHS. 

Don't miss out on important details regarding changes for the upcoming season. Coach 

VanRemmen will discuss the season start date, practice schedule/times, and will be available 

to answer questions. 

https://cityhonors.org/files/documents/bps_summer_volleyball_camp_flyer.pdf
https://mail.buffaloschools.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=Pr96Bgyyf2rdxonRZL7d4Pd9GzIP-SSQtpVOZpHHaOIRoMEeme7WCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fbit.ly%2fbpsvballcamp
https://mail.buffaloschools.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=7jBlMB9Vd1Gtfv10WWw-DYOgW9m4hl507CUbMzUZjD8RoMEeme7WCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fbit.ly%2fNFVballCamp
https://mail.buffaloschools.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=OJC7CYxj05NhiLSnTlYGIa6xkxy4gl6lQFEwiqzXptAlLofnmu7WCA..&URL=https%3a%2f%2fmilton-web.wnyric.org%2fcanit%2furlproxy.php%3f_q%3daHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9pd2ZPVHJWZGxVbDFzal9rdjJMUUFRfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZTBQOS1QMFItYUhSMGNITTZMeTl6ZEdGMGFXTXVaR0ZsYldWdWQybHNaR05oZEhNdVkyOXRMMk4xYzNSdmJYQmhaMlZ6TDBOaGJYQWxNakJDY205amFIVnlaWE12TWpBeE9TOVhiMjFsYmlkekpUSXdWbTlzYkdWNVltRnNiQ1V5TURJd01Ua2xNakJUZFcxdFpYSWxNakJEWVcxd0pUSXdRbkp2WTJoMWNtVXVjR1JtVndkelkyaHZiMnh0UWdvQUFQN0w3MXlRNTBqUlVocDNhM0psYzNObFFHSjFabVpoYkc5elkyaHZiMnh6TG05eVoxZ0VBQUFBQVF%252Bfg%253D%253D%26_s%3dYnVmZmFsbw%253D%253D%26_c%3de3bc8fcd
https://mail.buffaloschools.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=OJC7CYxj05NhiLSnTlYGIa6xkxy4gl6lQFEwiqzXptAlLofnmu7WCA..&URL=https%3a%2f%2fmilton-web.wnyric.org%2fcanit%2furlproxy.php%3f_q%3daHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9pd2ZPVHJWZGxVbDFzal9rdjJMUUFRfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZTBQOS1QMFItYUhSMGNITTZMeTl6ZEdGMGFXTXVaR0ZsYldWdWQybHNaR05oZEhNdVkyOXRMMk4xYzNSdmJYQmhaMlZ6TDBOaGJYQWxNakJDY205amFIVnlaWE12TWpBeE9TOVhiMjFsYmlkekpUSXdWbTlzYkdWNVltRnNiQ1V5TURJd01Ua2xNakJUZFcxdFpYSWxNakJEWVcxd0pUSXdRbkp2WTJoMWNtVXVjR1JtVndkelkyaHZiMnh0UWdvQUFQN0w3MXlRNTBqUlVocDNhM0psYzNObFFHSjFabVpoYkc5elkyaHZiMnh6TG05eVoxZ0VBQUFBQVF%252Bfg%253D%253D%26_s%3dYnVmZmFsbw%253D%253D%26_c%3de3bc8fcd
mailto:jzasowski@buffaloschools.org


Any students who are interested, but are unable to attend the meeting, please see Coach Van 

Remmen in room 107 to pick up an informational packet and paperwork to be completed. 

Parents or students may also email questions to Coach Van Remmen at 

mcvanremmen@buffaloschools.org. 

Running experience is not needed to join the cross country team- just interest in the sport and 

a willingness to commit and work hard! 

 

Transportation Alert 

Parents- we have had some very unsafe situations recently with parents dropping off or 

picking up students. Please carefully reread our transportation procedures that were provided 

in the start-of-school survival guide (link below). These locations and procedures for 

transportation have been carefully planned to maximize student and family safety! 

https://cityhonors.org/files/resources/18-19_start_of_school_survival_guide.pdf 

 

CHS Masterminds Team Captures WNY Championship! Team Headed to State 

Finals. 

Big congrats to our CHS Master Minds team for their thrilling victory in capturing the Buffalo 

Regional! Led by tournament MVP, Malcolm Orrange, as well as Liam Dell, Cole Hollis, Queline 

Meadows and Emmylou Meadows – the team defeated Nichols and Williamsville East to 

capture the crown. Next stop is the State Finals at LeMoyone College at the end of June! 

Check out the long bracket the team took to win the title and the photo of these amazing kids 

at this link: http://www.nymasterminds.com/league/2019Bplayoffs.html 

Thank you to our coach and teacher-advisor, Mr. Howson! 

 

Girls Varsity Tennis Takes the Title! 

Congratulations goes out to our City Honors Women’s Varsity Tennis team! On Wednesday 

and Thursday, May 15 & 16th, the team competed in the BPS All-High Tennis Finals. City 

Honors was represented well with Annie Jarvis who took 3rd in singles and with Captain Maddy 

Weinmann who took 2nd in singles play. The story of the Finals came from Avery White and 

Drea Favorito (both grade 9) who battled tough competition from Olmsted and Hutch Tech to 

win 1st overall in doubles play. Nice work ladies! You all represented City Honors with class!! 

 

CHS Girls Rugby Team Has Another Trailblazing Season 

The CHS Girls Rugby Team finished the season 7-1 with their only loss coming in the State 

Championship Game! Next year the team will become the first women's program in the state 

to travel outside of North America for Rugby. Thank you to our fans for all your support and 

we look forward to one day bringing home a State Championship to City Honors. With your 

support we have grown to become the largest High School Women's rugby program in New 

York State (even though we have only just over 500 students at the high school level!). Thank 

you also to the City Honors/Fosdick-Masten Park Foundation for the ongoing funding to 

support our program!  

https://cityhonors.org/files/resources/18-19_start_of_school_survival_guide.pdf
http://www.nymasterminds.com/league/2019Bplayoffs.html


---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Connect with CHS 

CHS Website: http://www.cityhonors.org  

CHS on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/cityhonors  

CHS on Twitter: http://twitter.com/cityhonors  

CHS on Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/cityhonorsschool/ 

CHS View (online school community newsletter): http://www.chsview.org  

Pelion Garden at City Honors on Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/PelionCommunityGarden 

7 Easy/No Cost Ways to Support City Honors: http://www.cityhonors.org/page/resources-for-

parents 

Fosdick Field Restoration Project: http://www.RestoreOurField.org  

Fosdick Field Restoration Project on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/FosdickField 

Fosdick Field Restoration Project on Twitter: https://twitter.com/fosdickfield City 

Honors/Fosdick-Masten Park Foundation: https://cityhonors.org/supportchs/chfmpfoundation/  

PTSCO Minutes and Information: https://cityhonors.org/families/get-involved/  

 

Children are endangered by underage house parties and underage drinking. Concerned adults, 

teachers, students and friends can call 24 hours a day in Erie County to report planned 

underage drinking parties; underage drinking parties in progress or other activities that may 

be harmful to the health, safety and welfare of young people. The tip line (1-800-851-1932) is 

ANONYMOUS, CONFIDENTIAL and free. Erie County now has a “Social Host Law” that holds 

adults accountable for allowing minors to drink. Learn more at http://www.eccpasa.org 

 

 


